Dear Neighbors and Board Members,

 

I have heard from many of you saying you had no urgent business, so I want to confirm that there will be no August SHPOA Board meeting.

 

Pam, will you post on the SHPOA web site that there will be no meeting.  Thanks.

 

See you Wednesday, September 7th at 6:45pm.

 

Sam
